Opinion

At left, an image said to resemble the Virgin Mary is pictured underneath the
Kennedy Expressway in Chicago April 18, 2005; at right is a photo of the image that
Gustavo Arellano took in June 2023. The image is known as Our Lady of the
Underpass. (CNS photo/Karen Callaway; Gustavo Arellano)
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